The Village Presbyterian Church

1300 Shermer Rd
Northbrook, IL 60062-4577

June 24, 2015

Continental Wall Systems Group
550 Frontage Rd Suite 2835
Northfield, IL 60093

Attn:  Mr. Eric Mazur
Mr. Derek Grabowski

Gentlemen:

| wish to extend my appreciation to your firm for the marvelous work you did for our church building
during the summer of 2014. We were experiencing some major masonry failing in our transept walls and
we were very fortunate to have you and your crews’ expertise on site to make the necessary repairs and
restore the beauty to our building.

We were especially pleased that you were able to work within our schedule and timeline so that we did
not have to reschedule any committed events on our calendar. Your crew was neat and courteous and
very professional. We have received many compliments from our congregation on the beautiful work
you did for us.

Thank you so much for your expert craftsmanship.

Hl oy

Michael Kennedy, Properties Elder, Deputy Clerk of Session
The Village Presbyterian Church
Northbrook, IL 60062

Sincerely

847-272-0900
Please visit our website at tvpchurch.org



